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November 2024 
 
Hello Unit Presidents and Auxiliary members! 

 

Fall is rapidly ending, and by the time you read this newsletter, you will already have filled 

out the mandatory contribution form.  

 

To units that have already donated to the Auxiliary Emergency Fund (AEF), thank you for 

your generosity.  

 

And a special thank you to the District Presidents for passing the hat and collecting more 

funds for the AEF at their Fall District Meetings. Your willingness to help financially was 

amazing! A total of $1241.00 was collected at the Fall District meetings.   

 

With the wildfires, (including in North Dakota) and this season’s devastating hurricanes, 

the AEF program is vitally important to our Auxiliary members needing assistance.  Any 

unit wishing to further donate, can send checks to the Department Office.  Thank you for 

caring. 

 

 

Cheryl Evenson, Department Auxiliary Emergency Fund Chairman 

                                                                                                           

 


